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TOWN OF FORESTPORT 

PLANNING BOARD WORKSHOP MINUTES 

FORESTPORT TOWN HALL 

February 12, 2020 @ 6:30 PM 

 

 

 

 

MEMBERS PRESENT     ABSENT 

Paul Rejman –  Chairman 

Gerry Ritter – Co-Chair 

Adam Daktor                                                                                

Tyler Terry                                                                                                                                                                 

Dave Ultsch                                                                                                                                                        

Bonnie LeBuis- Secretary    

                                  

 
CALL TO ORDER: 

 The meeting was called to order at 6:30 pm by Chairman Rejman 

    

            

PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE: 

 Recited. 

 

 

 

    Open Discussion: 
 

 1). “Off Premises Signs” per SRL 

                   The current wording in the Site Review Law under Signs, was thoroughly 

discussed and many suggestions were taken under consideration, in hopes of updating 

the law as a whole, not just the off premises section. The revised suggestions will be sent 

on to the town board for their review. 

    

          2).  RV Policies 

                          N/A 

 

          3). Fee structure  

                          N/A 



          Items 2 and 3 were not addressed, as planned, as the proposed changes to the signs 

took longer than anticipated. They will be addressed at a future meeting. 

 

 

     

  
ADJOURNMENT: 

  

       A motion was made by Member Ultsch and seconded by Member Daktor 

 to adjourn the meeting.   

                                           *** Roll call vote*** 

    Co-Chairman Rejman- yes 

    Co-Chair Ritter - yes 

Member Terry- yes 

    Member Daktor - yes 

    Member Ultsch- yes 

    

 

      There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned by Chairman Rejman at 

9:15 P.M. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Bonnie LeBuis  

Planning Board Secretary 


